
Membership & Rules Committee Report for January Staff Council Meeting 

 

Toni Abbey, Chris Beks and I have been meeting regularly – we’re the committee. 

We are putting together a presentation on basic Parliamentary Procedure to give at the 
February Staff Council Meeting.  It’s pretty much done. 

This has been our main activity for the past few months. 

I am leaving employment with UAF, effective 2-7.  I will participate in the February Staff Council 
Meeting to do the Parliamentary Procedure presentation (however, I won’t be traveling to FBKS 
for the meeting). 

 

Kirsten Bey 

Acting Chair – Membership & Rules Committee  


